
  

 
 
       October 7, 2021 
 
By email (ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov) 
 
Clerks Office 
NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 
 
RE: DW 20-187- Order No. 26,522 
       Request for Change in Rates- Order on Temporary Rates, Tariff Pages 
 
Dear Ms. Howland: 

 
Pursuant to PUC Order No. 26,522 issued in DW 20-187 Lakes Region Water Company 

Inc. Request for Change in Rates, please find attached an electronic copy of the red-line version 
and signed compliance Tariff pages as required by N.H. Admin. R., Part Puc 1603.  

 
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020 letter citing to the emergency related to 

COVID-19, the Company will not file any paper copies. The Company will maintain the original 
paper copy and file accordingly upon further notice from the Commission. 

 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any question 

or comments, at (603)707-0644 or at leah@lakesregionwater.com.  
 
 
       Sincerely,  
        

/s/ Leah Valladares 
      
       Leah Valladares 
       Utility Finance Manager 
 

CC: DW 20-187  Service list via email. 
  
 
 

420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH 03254 

Telephone:  603-476-2348, Fax:  603-476-2721 
Hours: Monday through Friday, 8:30am to 4:30pm 
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